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COVID-19 Information to Members – June 5, 2020 

WE ARE REOPENING! 

Dear Members 

On behalf of the Committee and Staff, we would like to thank you once again for your 

continued support throughout the forced closure due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

We’re delighted to be welcoming you back to the Club from Friday the 12th June. 

We seek your understanding that the Club reopening is based on us meeting the 

Government's Phase 3 restriction requirements. 

COVID-19 Register 

Under Phase 3 restrictions, PFSYC is required to keep a register of everyone attending the 

Club to enjoy food and beverages or to undertake an organised boating activity.  Please 

note this needs to be completed each time you attend the Club for one of the activities 

previously mentioned. 

Your information is protected under the PFSYC Privacy Policy and will only be given out in the 

instance that a case of COVID-19 has been traced back to the Club. 

As such, we have created on online register for you to complete prior to visiting the Club. 

Please click here.  This can also be filled in upon arrival at the Club, however to avoid delays 

we recommend completing the register prior to arrival. 

DINING AND EVENTS AT THE CLUB 

➢ The total number of patrons at the Club (including indoor and outdoor areas) will 

increase but must not exceed 100 patrons per undivided area and up to a maximum of 

300 patrons in the licensed areas. 

➢ Members and their guests are permitted to purchase beverages without ordering food 

however all patrons are required to be seated to consume beverages. 

➢ The COVID-19 Register above is a requirement for Members and their guests every time 

they enter the licensed areas. 

➢ Members Lounge bookings are required and can be made by calling 9386 6437, 

emailing functions@pfsyc.com.au or booking via www.pfsyc.com.au  

While restrictions are still in place we will be gradually reintroducing dining. 

Please see the Opening Hours and when you can dine in the Members Lounge below: 

  

http://www.pfsyc.asn.au/
mailto:functions@pfsyc.com.au
http://www.pfsyc.com.au/
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Members Lounge Opening Hours 

 BAR RESTAURANT 

MONDAY CLOSED CLOSED 

TUESDAY CLOSED CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY 4pm – Late 4pm – 7.30pm 

THURSDAY CLOSED CLOSED 

FRIDAY 2pm – Late 2pm – 7.30pm 

SATURDAY 12pm – Late 12pm – 7.30pm 

SUNDAY 12pm – Late 12pm – 7pm 

Although re-opening the Club somewhat earlier than expected is positive news indeed, our 

recovery to previous business levels is expected to take a considerable amount of time. With 

this in mind, it is now more than ever that we are asking for your support. 

This can come in many forms, be it: 

➢ by referring your workplace to book their next meeting or event at the Club; 

➢ by holding a family reunion or event in one of our Private Function Rooms; 

➢ by attending a Club event; 

➢ by dining in the Club; 

No matter how large or small your support happens to be, it will be most welcomed and 

appreciated. 

Competitive sailing also returns on Friday afternoon, June 12.  We would like to see every 

sailboat in the Club out on the Water flying your colours.  For more information contact 

reception on 99386 6437 or email reception@pfsyc.com.au  

We look forward to seeing you at the Club. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

General Committee 

Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club 

http://www.pfsyc.asn.au/
mailto:reception@pfsyc.com.au

